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As a volunteer firefighter for five years I personally see the need for the continued 

support from the state. As most departments in the state of Oregon are primarily 

volunteer and not paid because of the size of the city/town they are located in. This 

directly relates to the fact that we are only able to ask our community for so much 

support when it comes to tax raises and fundraisers. The aid this measure would give 

would be huge.  


